
Dear Chair Howard and members of the committee,

My name is Finn Garin and I go to Highland Catholic School. I am writing in support of HF 2335,
especially the Homework Starts With Home and Family Homeless Prevention appropriations.

My catholic faith teaches me that every human deserves to live with dignity, and homelessness
defies my faith. One of the reasons I am able to succeed academically is because I have a safe
place to live with my family and am able to focus on my education and not where I am going to
sleep every night. I believe that every student in MN deserves the same.

As legislators, you have the power to make a change. Please support and pass HF 2335.


